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“The Family of St. Frances Cabrini is committed to building the Kingdom of God through prayer, 

discipleship, love for one another in our community and in our world, and to be a servant to all.” 
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Reverend Timothy P. McGuire, 
M.A., M.S., Pastor 

tmcguire@diosteub.org 
 

Karen Carlier, Secretary 
stfrancescabrini_colerain@comcast.net 

 

Web Address 
www.sfcc.weconnect.com 

Founded in 1960, and Consecrated in 1994 

Roman Catholic Church 
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Dr. Greg and Lisa Popcak, and Cindy Cos-
tello. Registration is $20 per person - $30 
per couple (before October 15); $25 per 
person - $35 per couple (after October 15); 
and $10 for students. Clergy and religious 
are invited to attend at no cost! To register 
or learn more, visit diosteub.org/family, or 
contact Joseph Schmidt (jschmidt@ dios-
teub.org, or 740-373-3643). 

17th Annual Used Christmas 
Item Sale 

The Sacred Heart Church in Hopedale will have a used 
Christmas decoration sale Friday, November 2, from 9:00am 
to 6:00pm; Saturday, November 3, from 9:00am to 1:00pm; 
Friday, November 9, from 9:00am to 6:00pm and Saturday, 
November 10, from 9:00am to 1:00pm. Baked goods and 
lunch will be available. For more information, call 740-937-
2062, or 740-937-2941. Sponsored by Harrison County CWC.  

Traveling Madonna  
The Traveling Madonna (purpose is to ask her intercession) 
will be in the care of Diann Orban. Rose Bugaj will care for 
her the week of October 21st. Anyone who would like to par-
ticipate may sign up in the back of 
church. This can also be a wonderful 
learning tool for children 
(grandchildren).  

October Cleaning  
Regina Sikora   633-5629 
J & N Fillipovich  633-1250  
R & I Dunder     695-2380 
Jerry Magistro  633-0242 

Grounds  
The week before October 28th, our 
volunteers will be CJ Wilson,  Mario 
Banal and Volunteer. Even the leaves 
seem to be late this year. Surely the 
grass will stop growing soon. Thank you. 

Food Pantry 
The food pantry is in need of canned vegetables, Manwich, 
spaghetti sauce, Hamburger Helper, canned pork-n-beans, 
paper towels, toilet paper, bath soap. Thank you in advance.  

Friend of the Week 
HELEN FIUTUM 

9825 COUNTY RD 10  
ADENA OH 43901 

(Homebound) 

Altar Flowers 
The altar flowers this week are in memory of 
Parents by Father Tim. Thank you for the 
wonderful flowers. 

Catechism Classes 
Our Catechism Classes (A.K.A. CCD) have begun. If your son 
or daughter will be attending, and you have not signed the ap-
propriate forms, please see the teacher to complete two forms. 

World Mission Sunday 
Today, we celebrate World Mission Sunday!  We are called to 
offer our prayers and generous financial support through the 
Society for the Propagation of the Faith for the worldwide mis-
sion of Christ.   We are asked to reach out to the peripheries, 
people in remote villages, towns and cities, by using the witness 
and work of missionaries and local priests.  Please keep all mis-
sionaries in your daily prayers. 

Liturgical Ministry Meetings 
Evenings of reflections and some practical reminders: 

† Cantors— Mon, Oct 22, 6:30pm 
† Make-up session for anyone who was unable to attend 

a prior session; held Sun, Oct 28, after Mass.   

Walking with Christ 
Are you looking for encouragement in your faith? Is the Lord 
inviting you to go deeper into the treasury of our Catholic    
heritage? The Diocese is hosting a one-day event to encour-
age your journey of faith! “WALKING WITH CHRIST: Living 
Discipleship through the Theology of the Body” will take place 
on Saturday, October 27, 2018 at Holy Family Church in 
Steubenville. The day includes Holy Mass and inspirational 
presentations by nationally-known authors and speakers who 
will breathe new life into your faith, including: Fr. Thomas Loya, 

Prayer List 
Leo Zambori, Rose Bugaj, Betty 
Gross, Fr. Tim McGuire, Tom 
Gandy, Geraldine Ricker,   
Bunny Sickinich, Helen Klan, 
Rose Mitchell, Vida Mae Lewis, 
Shirley Moczek, Cathy Gazdik, 
Charles Cenkus, Florence  
Delbridge, Tom Miller, Karen 
Carlier, John Carlier 
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Sat 10/20 5:00 pm  25th Anniversary of our K of C 
Sun 10/21 9:30 am People of Parish 
Mon 10/22 8:30 am No Mass 
Tue 10/23 8:30 am Veronica Smith by Fogle Family 
Wed 10/24 6:00 pm Madelyn Melet by Rose Timko 
Thu 10/25 8:30am Wilson/Thompson by Dale Wilson Family 
Fri     10/26 8:30 am Veronica Smith by Karovic Family 
Sat  10/27 8:30 am Tony & Josephine Busack by Joell K Thompson 
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Sat 10/27 5:00 pm  People of Parish 
Sun 10/28 9:30 am Larry McGuire by Father Tim 

Candles/Literature $0.00 

Loose $127.00 

Improvement $170.00 

Adult $2,089.00 

Youth $12.00 

 



October Is Respect Life Month 
“Religious faith has long been a cornerstone of the American 
experience. From the Mayflower Compact, which begins ‘In 
the name of God, Amen,’ to our Declaration of Independ-
ence, we hear loud echoes of our faith in God. It finds ex-
pression in our deep-seated conviction that we have unalien-
able rights from ‘Nature and Nature’s God.’ …To speak out 
against racial discrimination, social injustice or threats to the 
dignity of life is not to force values upon society, but rather to 
call our society to its own, long-accepted, moral principles 
and commitment to defend basic 
human rights, which is the func-
tion of law.” – Most Rev. Donald 
Wuerl, Archbishop of Washington, 
in homily at Red Mass, October 1, 
2006. 

Help Wanted 
Looking for someone to clean 
Cabrini Hall after party rentals.  
Please contact the rectory if interested and for more infor-
mation.  

Persistence 
Persistence is really a virtue and the face of a strong charac-
ter. We all have heard stories of people who have done in-
credible things in the presence of obstacles that appear in-
surmountable. These are real stories of real people who 
have lost limbs or faced other physical challenges. They 
have become amazing athletes and sometimes saints who 
overcame incredible difficulties in order to proclaim God's 
love and presence. Where there is a strong will, there is a 
way. What do we want Jesus to do for us? Let your faith in-
spire you to find the courage to love in the face of bitterness, 
the faith to persevere when tempted to give up, and the hope 
to move forward when falling into despair. Jesus saves us 
from ourselves and gives us the clear vision to see as God 
sees. 

Ministries for October 27th and October 28th 

 Lector EMHC Chalice Chalice Sienna Servers   Ushers    Greet. 

5:00 pm 
Sat.

Joyce 
Benline 

Janice 
Barath 

Helen 
Kinney 

Tricia 
Headley 

 Jessica 
Roberts 

Lacey 
Dobson 

Veronica 
Miro  

Tom 
Roberts 

Cole 
Roberts 

Zac  
Shutler 

Tom 
Pack 

M & K 
Bassa 

9:30 am 
Sun. 

Zack 
Vargo 

Karen 
Carlier 

Patti 
Sikora 

Frank 
DePalma 

Marsha 
Porter 

Grace 
Miller 

Nolan 
Zambori 

Alden 
Miller 

Dave 
Sommers 

Joell 
Thompson 

Bob 
Matusik 

Pam 
Ambrose 

Thompson 
& Luyster 

Mark your Calendar 
K of C Anniversary Dinner, Sat, Oct 20, 6:00pm, Gathering Cntr 
Catechism Classes, Sun, Oct 21, after Mass 
Cantor Update, Mon, Oct 22, 6:30pm, in church 
Bible Study, Tue, Oct 23, 9:30am or 6:30pm, Gathering Center 
Food Pantry, Thu, Oct 25, 9:00am, Gathering Center 
Trunk or Treat and 50/50 Drawing, Sun, Oct 28, after Mass 
Bible Study, Tue, Oct 30, 9:30am or 6:30pm, Gathering Center 
All Saints Day, Thu, Nov 1, Universal 

 My posting today is about disappoint-

ment. It  has to do with the liturgical minis-

try updates and reflections. 

  When September rolled around, 

things started getting busier again. During 

summer there is not a lot of parish activity, 

at least not since the days of the parish festi-

val. About ready to begin this Fall were cate-

chism classes, Bible study, liturgical ministry 

updates, etc. 

 Catechism classes started without a 

hitch. The same with Bible study. The meet-

ing with liturgical ministers is a different 

story. The first meeting was with Extraordi-

nary Ministers of Holy Communion  (AKA 

EMHC) and Lectors. I met with both groups 

at the same time because about half of each 

group engage in both liturgical ministries. I 

don’t know if anyone appreciated that they 

did not have to come back for a second 

meeting. No one said anything.  

 So where was this disappointment I 

spoke about in the first sentence? When I met 

with the lectors and the EMHC, fewer than 

half of them showed up. When I met with 

servers, fewer than half. When I met with the 

ushers, fewer than half. If only half the can-

tors show up this week, there will be only 2 

and a half people there. 

 These meetings have been announced 

in the bulletin for six weeks. Why do I spend 

hours preparing for these sorts of things? Why 

did only three people bother to tell me they 

could not make it? If the date or time were a 

problem, I would gladly have changed it. 

 I regret that I have decided I am go-  

Immaculate Heart of Mary; Pray for Us! 


